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Our Ref: CBH/CJT
22 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

As we come to the end of another busy half-term, please find enclosed the outcomes of the latest formal
assessments that were taken by your son/daughter as part of their A Level courses. We hope that you will
find this information helpful in understanding the current progress that they are making, and where further
improvements can be made. This information is also available to view on the SIMS app. Please do not
hesitate to contact individual teachers, subject leaders or the Sixth Form Leadership Team should you have
any concerns about current progress.

We would also like to draw your attention to the additional dates and events scheduled for the final
term of the academic year:

Year 12 Parental Consultation Evening

This will take place in the main Academy on Wednesday 24 April 2024, and is an opportunity to meet with
subject staff regarding current progress. We will also be joined by representatives from Higher Education
who will be on hand to support students as they consider options beyond their A Level studies. A further
letter, with booking details, will be issued in due course.

Year 12 End of Year Examinations

These are scheduled to take place for two weeks from Monday 17 June 2024. These examinations are
incredibly important, as they not only provide us with valuable information regarding student progress over
the year, but they are also used to inform predicted grades for the purpose of UCAS applications and other
opportunities that students may wish to apply for in Year 13. We ask for your support in ensuring that students
approach these examinations with the right mindset is much appreciated.

Year 12 Work Experience

Our Year 12 students will be completing work experience between 1- 5 July 2024. Students are currently
approaching employers and exploring destinations under the guidance of their tutor and our careers team.
All information regarding work experience placements should be logged on the Unifrog platform by students,
enabling the Sixth Form to contact employers and ensure the necessary risk assessments are carried out
before placements commence. Please direct any queries regarding work experience to Mrs Thundercliffe in
the first instance.
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We are extremely excited about the term ahead, and know that it will provide many more opportunities for

our young people to develop, both personally and academically. We look forward to working with you
throughout the remainder of the year.

Yours faithfully

T
(_ = s,'ﬁl
Mrs C Hook

Head of Sixth Form
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